
SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH EVENING COLLEGE 

(University of Delhi) 

9th May, 2021 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE EXAMINATION RESULT 

 

This is for the information of all the students of Vth 

Semester, who have appeared for OBE Examination in 

the month of November/December, 2020 and their result 

of Vth Semester shows R.A. (Result Awaited) in any 

paper are required to send their query at the email 

studentcare@sbse.du.ac.in along with following 

documents: 

 

1. Copy of Vth Semester Mark Sheet Downloaded from 

the website of University of  Delhi.   

 

2. Screen Shot of Confirmation mail  received at the 

time of submission of Answer Script on Delhi 

University OBE Portal.  

 

3. All those students who had sent their  answer script  

at the email address of Nodal officer Examination of 

the College,  are also  required to send the screen 

shot  of the same along with date and time.  

 

Students are also required to send their query with their 

Complete Educational Details i.e. Name,  College Roll 

No., University Roll No., Phone No.., Email Address , 

Course etc.,  so that the necessary action should be 

initiated at the earliest.  

         Sd/- 

(Prof. Sudhir Kumar Sinha) 

Offg. Principal    
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